
What has been happening this week? 
We have had a busy end to the term this week, culminating in our musicians concert yesterday. A
huge well done to all the children who took part in the concert. I know they have spent a long time
with their music teachers learning pieces and developing their skills in their chosen instrument. It
was fabulous to see so many children taking part,. We want to say a really big thank you to Mr
Sinclair and Ms Shepard who put the concert together and of course all of the families who have
supported the children.

We have a range of music teachers that run different music lessons each week. We currently offer
flute, clarinet, violin, trumpet and guitar. If your child is interested, please speak to Lisa in the office
and you will be added to the waiting list. Music lessons can start from years 2-4. 

Easter break 
The children have worked so hard throughout the term and are now ready for their break! We
hope that all our families have a really good rest over the next two weeks, doing some of the
activities you all enjoy. 
Finally, thank you to all of our families who have been able to support children on school trips,
swimming lessons and for supporting our PSFA, it all makes a huge difference to our school
community. 

We are looking forward to seeing children back in school on 
Tuesday 22  April 2025 between 8:35-8:45am nd
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Summer term updates
As we move towards the summer term, I wanted to remind parents and 
carers about what children can and can’t wear in school. 

Please make sure children have layers for colder mornings and warmer afternoons,
making sure that all clothing is clearly labelled. 
Please have sun hats ready for when the weather gets warmer and apply sun screen
before school, at home. 
Please make sure your child has a water bottle Every day.
Please be reminded that children should not wear open-toed sandals, to prevent injury.
Children should not wear crocs in school, they do not support a child’s ankle and foot
well enough for running/ playtimes.
If your child is wearing a ‘playsuit’ or dungarees, please make sure they are able to get
these on and off easily when using the toilet. 

Children should not wear jewellery to school, this can get caught whilst the children are
playing and cause accidents. 


